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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Festive Jumper Day and Christmas Lunch 

 

On Thursday 14th December, our school will be taking part in the Save the Children ‘Festive 

Jumper Day’. 

 

This event will be a non-uniform day, subject to a £1 donation via the school gateway. 

 

Pupils can swap their school jumper or cardigan for a festive jumper of their choice.  The brighter the 

better.  Jeans or leggings and trainers can also be worn.  

 

We expect our high standards of appearance to remain.  Pupils must not wear inappropriate clothing, 

make-up, jewellery or change their hair colour.  Should a pupil wear inappropriate clothing that is 

disrespectful in the context of a school day (no crop tops etc.) this may result in them being placed in 

isolation until a parent/carer can be contacted. 

 

There is no need to buy a new jumper.  You could upcycle an old jumper, get crafty or head to your 

local charity shop to buy a pre-loved festive knit.  If you want to get creative and decorate a jumper, 

the Festive Jumper Day website contains lots of fun craft ideas. 

 

We hope to raise over £1,000 for Save the Children.  All of the money raised will go towards this 

wonderful cause, helping the charity to provide essential items such as water purification tablets and 

midwives’ birthing kits to those in need around the world.  

 

Remember that taking part in the non-uniform day is dependent on donating £1 to the Save the 

Children Festive Jumper Day.  To make a payment, please log in to your School Gateway account and 

select Festive Jumper Day. 

 

In addition to this, our Restaurant is holding a festive Christmas lunch on Thursday 14th December.  

This is priced at £3.50 per child and includes a main meal, dessert and a plain water.  A menu will be 

displayed around school and in the Restaurant.  For those not wanting a festive lunch, there will be 

grab and go items available.  Payment will be made from your child’s lunch account on the School 

Gateway.  This meal is also included in the free school meal allocation. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Dr J Beckett 

Senior Assistant Headteacher 


